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Improved access to Dahmongah Lookout Park on the way 

Design works worth $1.135 million are underway improve access to Dahmongah Lookout Park, along Mount 
Mee Road. 

Transport and Main Roads North Coast Regional Director Scott Whitaker said the safety upgrade was 
identified following a speed limit reduction along Mount Mee Road in late 2019.  

"A proposed design layout has been developed which includes widening the road formation to provide a 
dedicated, right-turn lane,” Mr Whitaker said. 

"These works will be undertaken to address safety concerns for motorists turning right into the Dahmongah 
Lookout Park. 

"This upgrade will reduce the risk of crashes of northbound motorists and right-turning vehicles into the scenic 
lookout." 

Design is expected to be completed early next year (2021) with construction anticipated to start in late 2021, 
weather and construction program permitting. 
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